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 Nouhad Noueiri SUPPRT2015/2229/P 02/06/2015  21:17:35 I am writing to support for the planning application number 2015/2229/P at 6 Nutley Terrace.

 

As a Hampstead resident I feel that the design contributes positively to this large and open site. The 

existing building appears tired and this will inject new life into the property and area.

 

I am pleased to support this good design!

Flat 2

110 Fitzjohns 

Avenue

London NW3 6NT

 Barrie Tankel OBJ2015/2229/P 02/06/2015  17:25:11 I am writing to object to the planning application for redevelopment of 6 Nutley Terrace.

Not only is the poorly described in the application, not only is this proposal a massive overdevelopment 

of the site but the consequences of a successful outcome would have a devastating impact on No 4 

Nutley Terrace.

The right hand flank wall of No 4 faces a Westerly direction so it receives excellent afternoon sun.   

The existing property does not interfere with this sunlight but the proposed development would entirely 

eliminate this sunlight replacing it with shadow.

The west wall was bathed in sunlight at 5.30pm on Saturday 30 May.   Just imagine the number of 

hours of lost sunlight from earlier in the day right the way through summer…and not forgetting the 

winter sun.   This application must be refused!

43a Lancaster 
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